Harraseeket House 2016-2017

Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome to the Harraseeket team! We would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to your new teaching team. It is our hope that, together, we can make your seventh grade experience an enjoyable and rewarding one.

Next year your advisors/teachers will include: Mr. McCarthy, Science; Mr. LeSiege, Math; Mrs. Tims, English/Language Arts; Ms. Ridge/ Social Studies; Mr. Riley/ Principal; Mr. Albert/ Health, and Mrs. Holden/Behavioral Program Instructor.

As you prepare for this academic adventure, please keep the following list of supplies in mind:

You will need:

2 binders (SS and Math)

Filler paper

Dividers for each binder

2 folders with pockets and clasps

1 single subject spiral bound notebook

1 Composition Notebook (marble covered)

Pencils (Lots and lots of pencils.)

Blue and black pens

Erasers (eraser heads work best.)

Plastic sheet protectors (each class needs a few sheets.)

Fine line sharpies (black)

Highlighters

Index cards

Colored markers and colored pencils

White board markers

Ear buds

Thumb drive

*Box of tissues for the classroom (optional but loved mid winter)

We enjoyed meeting you on step up day, and we look forward to a productive year. We encourage you to continue reading, keep up on current events, and practice math facts. If at all possible, please bring your supplies on the first day of school. If families require assistance in getting these supplies, we ask that you contact the office.

We hope you have a terrific summer!

Sincerely,

The Harraseeket Staff